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Smith Holly

From: carolyn barnett <dragons20051964@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2017 6:17 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2705, 2706 and 2707

Chair Helm and Committee Members 
 
Subject HB 2705, 2706 and 2707 
 
As a rural homeowner in Sprague River I am asking for you to vote against these bills. They are a waste of money and feel they 
are not in the best interest of those of us who have a well on our property. We have spent thousands of dollars having our wells 
dug, permitted and installed. We also pay out of our own pocket to maintain the well. These HB fees are outrageous and a 
burden on those of us struggling to survive as it is. Paying for more government studies of water use and the government 
regulation is not in the best interest of those of us living in these rural areas.  
 
Thank You for taking the time to read this. 
Your response to this letter would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Carolyn Decker 
Sprague River 


